
Robert E. Uhrig, Vice President
Advanced Systems and Technology
Florida Power 8 Light Company
P. 0. Box 529100
Hiami, Florida 33152

Dear Hr. Uhrig:

ST. LUCIE UNIT 2, EZEHPTIOH RE(VEST

lfe have reviewed your May 5, 1982 request for exemption from certain
parts of the Commission's rules and regulations regarding. antitrust
review for St. Lucie Unit 2 and find good cause for granting part of
that request. llhile we are not requiring the submittal of the Regulatory
Guide 9.3 information and the accompanying Federal Register notice, we
do plan to make a finding of whether there have been any significant
changes since the construction permit review and ask your cooperation
in furnishing any specific information that may be required. A copy of
a notice that is being forwarded to the Federal Register for publication
is enclosed.

Sincerely,
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Encl osure
As stated
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Harold R. Denton Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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